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Governance Update 

NEXT COUNCIL MEETING 

The next Council Meeting will be held on 

Thursday 15th August 2019, from 3.30pm. The 

meeting will be held at the Westonia CRC 

Building (Old Shire Administration Building)  

The meeting’s agenda will be published on 

Council’s website from 5.00pm on Friday 9th 

August 2019.  

Public Question Time commences as 3:15pm 

and is limited to 15 minutes 

or more info:   (08)9046 7063  

 www.westonia.wa.gov.au/council-meetings 

Local Government Elections 

2019 
Local Government Elections will be held on 

19 October 2019, Terms are ending for:- 

 

Cr Karin Day  

Cr Ross Della Bosca  

Cr Renae Corsini 

 

All residents in the Westonia district who are 

enrolled on the State Electoral Roll are au-

tomatically enrolled on the corresponding 

local government roll. People who own or 

occupy property within the Westonia dis-

trict, can apply to The Shire of Westonia to 

be included on the roll as an owner/

occupier, as long as they are eligible elec-

tors. A body corporate may apply to have 

up to two eligible electors to be included 

on the owner/occupier roll. 

 

Contact the Shire of Westonia for more De-

tails:  

Phone (08) 90467063 or  

email shire@westonia.wa.gov.au 

RETAINED NUMBER PLATES 

Due to limited storage 

space, If you have 

Number plates retained 

with the Shire of 

Westonia. Please  let us know if you still want 

to retain your plate/s or notify us if you are 

planning to use them soon. Anything that has 

been retained for over ten years will now be 

sent to an off site storage facility for holding. 

For enquiries please contact Shirley on: 

9046 7063 or email: 

library@westonia.wa.gov.au 

Its nearly wildflower season!  

Please let us know ,at the Shire if you see any, 

so that we can pass on wildflower feedback. 
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Primary Care Nurse Practitioner 

LAURA BLACK 

NEXT VISIT Tues 6th of August 2019  

9.00am—2.00 pm  

Booking made through 

SHIRE ADMIN on (08) 9046 7063 

DR OLGA WARD 
MBBS, FRACGP, GDRGP, FARGP  

Procedural Surgical GP Westonia 

 

SHIRE ADMIN on (08) 9046 7063 

Consulting Dates 2019 (Monday’s) 

Change of Date! 
 22 July 2019 date has been cancelled 

Olga will be in Westonia for a once off 

change on THURSDAY 1st of August 2019. 

Olga’s regular appointments will resume 

on the following dates:   

 26 August 2019 23 Sept 2019  

 28 October 2019 2 December 2019 

 Further Council information is available at Shire of Westonia 41 Wolfram Street, Westonia 6423  

 

 

The podiatrist will be back in town on 

the following dates appointments 

are available starting at 9am 

30 August 2019 

Please call the Shire Office on  

(08) 90467063 for more information 

or to make an appointment. 

Logsys Power Services will again be conducting 
various annual maintenance projects within your 
Shire on behalf of Western Power. The works 
may comprise of inspecting the poles , pole rein-
forcement or general pole maintenance. 

The maintenance program will run from July 
2019 – June 2020 

If you have any concerns or queries please feel 
free to contact us on 9300 2950. 

HOOD PENN MUSEUM UPDATE 

Thank you to the Volunteers who offered to 

do a few extra shifts, to cover while others 

were away or unable. It was greatly 

appreciated.  

The Hood-Penn Museum has been successful, 

in obtaining Grant Funding, thanks to 

Westonia Progress Association. New life like 

mannequins will be made by special effects 

company SharpFX, with new scenes and 

costumes for the mannequins. We look 

forward to getting started on this project and 

hope there will be some willing volunteers, to 

help out with busy bees, bringing this project 

to life.  
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Works Around Our Shire 

Roadworks 

 

The bulk of the roads crew have concentrated their 

efforts on winter grading roads whilst conditions are 

good. 

 

Attached is a map showing which roads have been 

completed (marked up in blue). 

 

The gang are currently on Echo Valley Road heading 

North to complete the roads in the far north of the 

shire. 

 

Trucks have continued to cart gravel on construction 

jobs and have recently completed a 2Km section of 

Boodarockin Road. 

 

Recycling 

 

Due to the community supporting the recycling station 

concept Council have organised for the Cardboard 

only bin to be swapped out for another Co-mingled 

bin. These bins take all recycled products so Council 

encourage everyone to continue sorting their waste. 

 

Cemetery  
The town crew have continued 

to undertake improvements to 

the Cemetery surrounds with 

landscaping, synthetic grass 

and pathway upgrades im-

proving the aesthetics of the 

grounds. A special mention to 

Steve, Mick, Jack & Boyd for 

this excellent work. 


